
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting [Location/Organization Name] on [Date]. We hope you had a pleasant 

experience. 

To help us improve our services, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a 

moment to complete our post-visit opinion poll. 

Post-Visit Opinion Poll 

1. How would you rate your overall experience? (1-5) 

2. Were our staff helpful and courteous? (Yes/No) 

3. What did you enjoy most about your visit? 

4. How can we improve for future visits? 

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will assist in enhancing our services. Please respond by 

[Deadline Date]. 

Thank you once again for your visit! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


